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MEETING DATE: September 23, 2021 

TO: Library Board of Trustees 

FROM: Judy Booth, Library Director 

SUBJECT: LIBRARY PARKING USAGE 

 

 
SUMMARY 
 
As the library continues to see an increase in the number of visitors a review of the 
library’s parking has been requested. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Receive and file. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
Unknown. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Trustee Strauss asked that this item be placed on this agenda. She has observed that 
the library parking lot has been full in the morning on several occasions and is 
concerned that there isn’t an opportunity for the library public to park in the library 
parking lot when they visit the library. 
 
Attached are photos of the signage of the parking areas near the library.  
 
Library Parking Lot: 
 
3 “Parking for Disabled” stalls 
46 General stalls 
49 Total stalls 
 
City Hall Parking Lot: 
 
3 “Parking for Disabled” stalls 
1 “5 Minutes Parking” stall 
74 General stalls 
78 Total stalls 
 
 
Attachment: 

• Item No. 3 – Photos of current signage of parking near the library 
 


